
 

 

 
 
 
 
May 11, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
Post Office Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 2071 – Sunriver Deferral – Compliance Report 
  
In compliance with Order No. 22-142 to file a report on utility costs resulting from COIVD-19 for 
the period March 26, 2022 to March 25, 2023, Sunriver Water LLC states that no costs 
associated with the COVID-19 public health emergency were recorded during the time period. 

 
Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following:  
 

eFiling  
NW Natural, Rates & Regulatory Affairs  
250 SW Taylor St. 
Portland, OR 97204 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
Email: eFiling@nwnatural.com 

   
Sincerely, 
 
Sunriver Water LLC 
 
/s/ Adam Rue 
 
Adam Rue 
Rates/Regulatory Water Program Manager 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor St. 
Portland, OR 97204 
Telephone: (626) 203-1733 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
Email: adam.rue@nwnatural.com 
 


